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Supporters of the Bay Area Concert Band recognize that sustaining 

contributions are vital to preserving the existence of the Community Band.  

Your patronage is deeply appreciated. 

Benefits of supporting the band include: a tax deduction, listing as a contributor 

in each concert program, and the knowledge that your support helps to insure 

the future of the Bay Area Concert Band. 

If you wish to provide financial support, you may print this form and return it in person at the 

next concert, or mail it to: 

Bay Area Concert Band 

P. O. Box 624 

Coos Bay, Oregon, 97420 

 
Bay Area Community Concert Band is a 501(c)(3) tax exempt nonprofit organization. Donations are tax deductible. 

 

 

Bay Area Concert Band 
I am pleased to support the BACB with a donation of: 

 

 $20 ____     $ 50 ____     $100 ____     $200 ____     $300 ____     $500 ____     Other _________ 

 

Memorial Donation Honoring ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Please make checks payable to: BACB 

 

DATE:  _________________________________  CHECK #:  ____________________________________ 

 

NAME:  ______________________________________________________________________________ 

(As you would like it to appear on the donor list.) 

 

MAILING 

ADDRESS:  ____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

CITY:  ______________________________________________  STATE:  ______________  ZIP:  ________________ 

 

 

E MAIL:  ________________________________________________ 

https://www.bayareaconcertband.org/

